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September 1,2010 

Honorable Carmen L. McLemore, Chairman 
Gulf County Commission 
1000 Cecil G. Costin, Sr. Blvd. 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Re: Docket No. 100128-WU, Application of Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. for an 
Increase in Water Rates in GulfCounQ . .. . 

Dear Chairman McLemore: 

As required by Rule 25-22.0407(2), Florida Administrative Code, enclosed for your 
information is a copy, less the exhibits, of the Application for General Rate Increase in Water Rates 
filed by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. with the Florida Public Service Commission (“FPSC”). 

When the minimum filing requirements (‘MFRs”) that accompany the application as an 
exhibit are accepted by the FPSC, a copy can be obtained from the undersigned upon request. 

Sincerely, 

Norman H. Horton, Jr. 

NHH/amb 
Enclosure 
cc: Florida Public Service Commission 

Regional Center Office Park / 2618 Centennial Place / Tallahassee. Florida 32308 
Mailing Address: P . 0 .  Box 15579 / Tallahassee, Florida 32317 

Main Telephone: (850) 222-0720 / Fax: (850) 224-4359 


